**Print letter on company letterhead**
DATE
Re: Supplies for Essential Deathcare Professionals During COVID-19 Pandemic
To Whom It May Concern,

During this time of crisis, State and local agencies are issuing various orders including shelter-in-place orders. The International Cemetery, Cremation and Funeral Association (ICCFA) has worked at the National and State level to make sure that all deathcare professionals - this would include funeral homes, crematories, cemeteries, as well as the suppliers to these businesses - are identified as essential businesses and functions.
Identifying deathcare professionals as essential public health workers also follows a recent Memorandum on Identification of Essential Critical Infrastructure Workers During COVID-19 Response, which was issued by the US Department of Homeland Security on March 19, 2020. ( https://www.cisa.gov/publication/guidance-essential-critical-infrastructure-workforce ) States are following this recommendation and also including similar language in State orders stating “Essential Businesses” means:

Deathcare Professionals and Essential Infrastructure, including licensed funeral homes, crematories, cemeteries, as well as all suppliers of funeral products to funeral service providers, which provide essential services that are critical to the health, safety and sanitation of the community.
Currently, as a supplier to the essential function of deathcare, we want to make sure that you are aware of these orders and classifications so that you can continue to provide us needed supplies so we can continue to make sure our deathcare businesses remain stocked and able to continue their fight as essential personnel.  It is critical they can receive needed supplies, and also have priority access to Personal Protective Equipment (PPE) as this crisis continues. 
If you have any questions, please contact us at  . . . 
Sincerely,

NAME 
TITLE, COMPANY 





